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ATTENTION VIRGINIA MEDICAID FAMILIES   

The normal Medicaid enrollment process has resumed as of April 1st, 2023. 

This may result in your family losing health insurance! 

 

 

 

 

 

Fortify Children’s Health is partnering with your pediatrician’s 

office and can help you complete and submit your  

re-enrollment application.  

If you have questions, please call: 

 

  

 

 

 

DO YOU KNOW YOUR FAMILY’S RE-ENROLLMENT DATE?  

Re-enrollment packets will be mailed to families based on their original Medicaid 

enrollment date. Go to commonhelp.virginia.gov to learn more. 

Fortify’s Care Management Team: (833) 324-1234, ext. 700  

To be connected with a Care Manager who has been trained to provide 

application support in English and Spanish. 


